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We are happy to announce that
Kambrian Corporation is now
pre-qualified to do low-voltage
projects for four local
government and commercial
agencies 1. LACCD - Contract #
1265  2. LAUSD  3. County of LA
- TESMA and 4. Austin
Commercial. Kambrian also
obtained the Electrician
Contractor (EC) license in the
state of Washington February
of 2019. We are very excited to
get involved with these
projects and we are looking
forward to working on future
low voltage jobs with the LA
federal government.
 
On other news, we are excited
to introduce Kambrian Electric
Inc (KEI) established in the
state of California in January of
2019. Since our founding in
2009, Kambrian's low-voltage
operations have served as an
essential aspect of our
business. In creating KEI, we
hope to expand into the
electrician trade industry and
further strengthen our cabling
and electrical capabilities. 

LOW-VOLTAGE:

From novelties in our sales,
hardware, and low-voltage
businesses to inside news of our
internal operations, Kambrian
aims to keep customers and 
partners in the loop. Keep reading
to get insights on our latest scoop.
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On the Federal sphere,
Kambrian has been making
strides obtaining certification
in Schedule 70 under Award
number #47QTCA19D000A,
enabling us to provide our
customers with innovative IT
solutions and services.
Kambrian was also added to a
software SIN under schedule 70
during April 2019. In addition,
we've also gained new IT
contracts, such as GSA as of
August of 2018 and a Kodak
Scan Service Contract with FAA
March of 2019.
 
 

FEDERAL:

Kambrian is thrilled to announce
that as of April 2019 we were
selected as an IT Supplier for
LAWA's 3-year contract for all IT
hardware and software solutions.
We are looking forward to
provide our customer with our IT
expertise and quality service
through this 3-year process. On
another note, Jacksonville,
Florida is now one of our new
local government customers!
Thank you for joining our family!

LOCAL GOVERNMENT:

The State of California has been
one of Kambrian's fastest
growing accounts during the

STATE OF CA:

past year. As of January 2019,
we've been able to obtain
CMAS contract # 3-18-70-3626A
and over 10 new accounts, such
as The Dept of Social Services,
CA secretary of State, and Dept
of State Hospitals.

NEW TEAM MEMBERS 
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